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Dear Chair & members of the committee, 

I am writing to voice my opposition to bill HB 2803. 

HB2803 instructs Kansas law enforcement to disregard federal law. It would 
make it impossible for federal authorities to carry out their law enforcement 
duties. Most importantly, I support common ground gun reform. Most Kansans 
feel the same way. This bill would make an already dire situation even worse. 

Please vote no on bill HB 2803.  Lives depend on it! 
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